
 

 

 

FINAL MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF PENNARD FIELD COMMITTEE HELD 
ON 2nd DECEMBER 2021 AT 8.06pm VIA ZOOM 

    
Present: Cllr Malcolm Sims MS, (Chair) Cllr Susan Rodaway SER, Cllr Arthur 
Rogers AR, Cllr Jeff Rogers JR, Cllr Darran Hickery DH, Clerk 
 
Apologies: Cllr Ralph Cook 
Declarations of Interest: None 

1. To discuss and agree the hire fees for 2022-2023 

The fees were discussed and it was agreed that they remain unchanged from 
this year. 

Proposed by SER seconded by JR agreed by all 

2. To discuss and agree the draft field budget for 2022-2023  

The figures were discussed line by line and entered into the Budget 
spreadsheet. 

Proposed by JR seconded by DH and agreed by all 

 

   Meeting closed at 9.10 pm 


